
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of October 21

Operations
• The second round of roadside 
mowing is complete! The third round 
continues in Lawrence and Bangor 
Townships. Mower Operators will be 
clearing downed trees and debris 
from the ROW during the third 
round of mowing to prepare for 
snow plowing season and to make 
next year's mowing easier. 

• Graders are treating gravel roads in 
Arlington and Decatur Townships. 
Contract gravel continues in 
Hamilton Township.

• Crews are patching and trimming 
trees on their plow routes. 

• Boom mowers are working through 
Antwerp Township. These mowers 
will focus on trees and foliage above 
what our roadside mowers reach. 

• VBCRC will begin dispatching 2 
drainage crews each day to tackle 
the log of pipe replacements and 
ditches to be cleared. This week 
crews will work on pipes on 20th 
Avenue in Bloomingdale Township 
and on 67th Street in Keeler 
Township.

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering

Miscellaneous

• Pavement markings are being 
placed as contractor availability 
allows. They are expected to wrap up 
in the coming weeks. 

• The VBCRC reminds residents to 
keep all signs, including temporary 
election signs, out of the ROW to 
ensure drivers have proper sight 
distance at intersections and VBCRC 
mowers can address roadsides. Read 
the news release at 
VBCRC.org/NewsReleases

• Congratulations to our Snow Plow 
Road-eo winners!:
1st Place: Dave Stafinski
2nd Place: Trevor Holt
3rd Place: Dan Kurzmann


